b4 Daffodil
X* School

Value, Culture and Innovation

Ref. DIS/ Eid holiday/FT/notice/24-25/09 4 March 2025

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We would like to inform you that the last day of school for students before Ramadan
2025 will be Tuesday, 18th March 2025.

There will be a PTM on Tuesday, 18 March 2025 from 10:00 am to 12:00 noon. The
Ramadan & Eid-ul-Fitr vacation for students will commence from 19th March to 7th

April 2025.
Regular classes will resume on Tuesday, 8th April 2025.

During the vacation, the School Office will remain open until 27th March 2025 for any
necessary inquiries or services.

We wish you and your family a blessed Ramadan and a joyous Eid-ul-Fitr.
Happy Ramadan and Eid Mubarak!

With warm regards,

AEAR

Nazah Salawat

Vice Principal
Daffodil International School, Uttara
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